
Governance Board Meeting Minutes 
1/11/19
Attendance: Kyle Vatalaro, Deirdre Trumpy, Jackie DeLeonardis, Victoria McGinn, Donna O’Hearon, Kim Livingston, Allison Covino, Sarah Brewster, Greta Guarton, Paul Broderick, Rob O’Donnell, Stephen Quesada, Valerie Chamberlain, Beth Gabellini, Lisa Marie Andreoli, Terray Gregoretti, Holly Mosby, Dennis Nowak, Elizabeth, Lunde, Zachary Morris

Governance Board reviewed the added items to the CoC Governance Charter.  Kim Livingston motioned to approve the added items, Donna O’Hearon seconded, all in favor. 
Governance Board reviewed the NY-603 CoC General and Voting Membership Form and all added items. Deirdre Trumpy motioned to approve these added items, Victoria McGinn seconded, all in favor. The revised NY-603 CoC General and Voting Membership Form will be distributed to the full CoC at the Business Meeting on 1/11/19. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Governance Board discussed the HUD AAQ regarding transferring households in defunded PSH programs. Governance Board reviewed the draft CES Transfer Policy. Donna O’Hearon motioned to accept the CES Transfer Policy, Holly Mosby seconded, all in favor. Greta noted that we will reach out to Steve Plasecki from The Network in regard to the HUD AAQ.
Governance Board agreed upon a 45-minute working time prior to the Governance Board Meeting for the Housing Resource Committee and the Legislative Committee. Both committees will have an outline for what they would like to see this upcoming year.
Governance Board decided on Committee Chairs for the Legislative and Housing Resource Committee. Kim Livingston will be the Committee Chair for the Legislative Committee and Allison Covino and Sarah Brewster will be Co-Chairs for the Housing Resource Committee.
Governance Board discussed information for housing people on a sex offender registry, including federal, state, and local regulations and which regulations/laws supersede others. Governance Board will follow up with housing people on a sex offender registry at the next meeting. 

The next meeting will be February 8th, 2019.
